
Dear parents and carers, 
Welcome to the new year, I hope you all had a wonder-
ful summer and are now feeling fully relaxed and re-
charged. 
It hardly seems possible that we have only been back 
for one full week as the children are already settled in 
to their class routines and have achieved so much. 
Last week we held our Vision and values week  explor-
ing these within the context of our school and our own 
personal experiences. You can see what the children 
got up to on page 2. The children really impressed their 
teachers with their understanding and thoughtful in-
sight into our values of compassion, wisdom and perse-
verance. We finished the week off with a trip to the 
beach and held our collective worship there too which 
was lovely. 
This week we have enjoyed our first Science week of 
the year which will be featured in next week’s news-
letter. 
The staff would like to take this opportunity to thank 
you for all the kind gifts and cards that were given at 
the end of last year. It was very generous. 
Thanks very much too for being so understanding while 
we are without a secretary; your patience is much    
appreciated. 
Next Monday we will be dressing up as Scarecrows to 
celebrate the Veryan Scarecrow Event...I am looking 
forward to seeing the Scarecrows around the village! 
With best wishes,                                                               
Caroline Jarrett 

A message from the organisers asks us not to park on the    

access to the church or block the access please at this time. 

It would also be helpful if that access is kept clear on Monday 

20th as well as the flower arrangers for the wedding will be in 

the church.  



 

Kiberick were amazing at working collaboratively to build a sand version of Veryan complete 
with a castle! It was fantastic to see the maturity of Year Six , they have completely embraced 
the challenge of taking on responsibility and using their initiative. These are both key life skills. 

Incredible perseverance in digging, moulding and walking back up that hill! 

Pendower’s vision and values week by William, Emily, George P & Florence. 
We interviewed children about their week. 

Ruby said that her favourite part of the week was the perseverance challenge afternoon. 
Teddy's favourite part of the week was the beach. 

Imogen's favourite part was PE. 
Emily's favourite part was spelling shed.                                                                                    

  Carne class have been enjoying getting to know each other, we are already becoming a great 

team! Miss Goodall is really impressed with how all the children have come into school inde-

pendently and begun to make friends and engage with play and learning. They have used our 

vision and values everyday… 



Electric Car Club for the Roseland –                                                
an alternative to car ownership! 

Do you own a car that is only rarely used? Have you ever need-
ed to use a car for just a few hours or for a day? Maybe you 
have a second car that isn’t used much but costs a bomb to get 
through the MOT every year? In fact, simply owning a car costs 
around £3,000 per year in terms of running costs and deprecia-
tion – and all for something that might not even move 95% of 
the time! 

That’s why, as part of local group REACT’s mission to help peo-
ple on the Roseland lead more sustainable lifestyles and reduce 
carbon emissions, we want to bring an electric car club to the 
Roseland, partnering with Co Cars. Co Cars is a not-for-profit 
cooperative social enterprise that already successfully runs a 
growing network of electric cars in Truro, Falmouth, Plymouth 
and Exeter. 

As a Co Cars member, you can book any car in their network. 
Electric cars can be hired from as little £5.50 per hour,(£40 for 
24 hrs or £11 for 7pm – 7am) for an all-inclusive price that co-
vers charging at the Co Cars charger, insurance, tax and roadside 
assistance. (For more details have a look at Co Cars website) 

Each car club car also reduces the pressure on car parking spac-
es as well as helping our environment by tackling congestion 
and pollution. 

To help us gauge interest in Co Cars coming to the Roseland, 
please take a couple of minutes to complete our short survey 
https://bit.ly/ElectricRoseland which will be live until 30th Sep-
tember. 

Roseland Environment Action Community Team (REACT) 

 

Truro School Open Day 

We are delighted to share information about 

our Open Morning on Saturday 2nd October 

2021, from 9.30am-12.30pm, including the reg-

istration form for attendees: Senior School 

Open Morning at Truro School | Independent 

School, Cornwall, UK  

https://www.truroschool.com/admissions/tours-and-open-events/senior-school-open-morning/
https://www.truroschool.com/admissions/tours-and-open-events/senior-school-open-morning/
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